
TOWN OF COLFAX 
BOARD OF REVIEW 

MAY 10, 2017 
 
The Board of Review for the Town of Colfax met May 10th, 2017 at the town hall located at N8409 
County Road M, Colfax, WI.   Present were Dean Logslett, Gary Bjork, Jason Klucas and Karen 
Myers.  The Board of Review was immediately adjourned as the assessment roll was not complete.  
The Board of Review will reconvene June 14th.  Gary Bjork moved to adjourn.  Jason Klucas 
seconded the motion.  The motion passed and the Board of Review adjourned. 
 

 MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 
The regular monthly board meeting of the Town of Colfax was called to order by Chairman Dean 
Logslett.  All board members, the clerk and the treasurer were present.  The minutes of the April 
meeting were reviewed.  Gary Bjork moved to accept the minutes as presented.  Jason Klucas 
seconded the motion.  The motion passed. 
 
During public comment Kathy Stahl announced that the Dunn County Livestock Operations Study 
Group (LOSG) would be holding a public meeting on May 11 at 10:00 in the Community Services 
Room 54.     
 
Regarding road work, board members discussed the LRIP project.  The road was ground last week.  
It may need more gravel.  Gary Bjork asked what could be done about the bump on Fenne Rd that 
is close to Hwy 40.  Dean Logslett said he will call the county. 
 
 
Johnne Smalley provided an update on Plan Commission activities.  She asked the board for 
clarification regarding the Plan Commission procedures.  She suggested the minutes be posted to 
the website soon after the meeting but listed as unofficial until they are approved. 
 
 
Permits reviewed:  Garage permit for Joshua & Jennifer Stevens and also Robert Eberhardt were 
reviewed. 
 
Gary Bjork moved to pay the bills.  Dean Logslett seconded the motion.  The motion passed. 
 
The next board meeting will be held June 14th at 7:30 p.m. at the town hall.  The Board of Review 
is scheduled for June 14th from 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm with Open Book just prior to BOR from 3:30 
pm to 5:30 pm.   
 
Gary Bjork moved to adjourn.  Dean Logslett seconded the motion.  The meeting adjourned at 
9:00.  
 
Karen Myers, Town Clerk 
 


